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cqunli‘g NEWSLETTER FOR SEPTENMBER 1978

ANITA BRYAMNT will be in London, Ontario on Sunday, September 10,

A number of people in London have formed CAB (Coalition to
answer Anita Bryant) Guelph should support their efforts.
Anyone wishing to participate may call Peg at 822-{jj).

APHRODITE'S ALTERNATIVE is run by Transvestities in Toronto.
Contact them at Box 873, Toronto, M5W 1G3.

Frank Maine, MEMBER OF PARLIAMENT, seems to think that the
proposed constitution will give adequate protection to gays

and lesbians even though it does not forbid discrimination on the
basis of sexual orientation. When he returns from Europe

on August 25th let him know how you feel about it !

The participation of full-time and pat-time STUDENTS AND
FACULTY of the U. of G. is an essential part of our or-
ganization"s function. With a new semester at hand we make

a special invitation to members of the university community
who are intersted in furthering equal human rights for
lesbians and gays to attend our meetings in the lounge of the
ninth floor of the Arts building, each Wednesday at 8:00 pm.

COMING EVENTS

Aug.30 - Business meeting, 8:00 p.m.

Sept. 1 - 4 -CGRO conference at Windsor.

Sept. 6 - informal drop-in - bring chess, games, cards. 8:00 pm.
Sept. 9 - Dance at khe Schoolhouse, 611 Silvercreek Pkwy. 9:00 pm.
Sept. 13 - A classic film to welcome new members. 8:00 pm.

Sept 20 - Drop-in; suggested debate on promiscuity vs monogamy.
Sept. 27 - Women's filn night. 8:00 pm.

LOOKING AHEAD Invitations have been issued to Rev, Brent Hawkes
and John Garthshore to be our guest at future meetings. Also
an "Bring a Relative"night on Oct. 18; an Open-house on Nov 29.

Think COOL! We have plans for CHRISTMAS .
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